
From: Seamus Burke [mailto:seamus@lbclawyers.com.au]  
Sent: Monday, 9 April 2018 11:18 AM 
To: AMOD; steve.forster@minterellison.com; matthew.chesher@meaa.org; 
Kristin.Barlow@cpsu.org.au 
Subject: RE: AM2014/300 - 4 yearly review of modern awards - Award flexibility - Broadcasting, 
Recorded Entertainment and Cinemas Award 2010 [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

 
Ms Bulluss, 
 
Further to your email below, we act for Commercial Radio Australia. 
 
We are instructed to advise the Commission that our client makes no submissions in relation 
to in relation to the draft determination for the Broadcasting, Recorded Entertainment and 
Cinemas Award 2010.   
 
Kind regards,  
 
Seamus Burke 
 

 

Seamus Burke | Director 

Laycock Burke Castaldi Lawyers  

Ph: 02 4040 1000 | Fax: 02 4929 6548  

Email: seamus@lbclawyers.com.au | 

Website: www.lbclawyers.com.au 

 
Liability limited by a scheme approved under Professional Standards Legislation.  
 
If you receive this communication by mistake we prohibit you from using it in any way and do not waive client legal privilege. Please 
notify us, delete the communication (and any attachments) and destroy all copies. We do not represent or warrant that this 
communication is free from computer viruses or other defects. You are responsible for all loss or damage caused directly or indirectly by 
the use of this communication. If you do not receive all of the email or attachments please notify us immediately by reply email. This 
notice should not be deleted or altered. 
 
 

From: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 27 March 2018 5:04 PM 
To: steve.forster@minterellison.com; Seamus Burke <seamus@lbclawyers.com.au>; 
matthew.chesher@meaa.org; Kristin.Barlow@cpsu.org.au 
Subject: AM2014/300 - 4 yearly review of modern awards - Award flexibility - Broadcasting, 
Recorded Entertainment and Cinemas Award 2010 [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
AM2014/300 – 4 yearly review of modern awards – Award flexibility – Broadcasting, Recorded 
Entertainment and Cinemas Award 2010. 
 
On 6 February 2018, the Full Bench issued a Statement which dealt in part with the “time off instead 
of payment for overtime” clause for the Broadcasting, Recorded Entertainment and Cinemas Award 
2010. 
 
The Statement attached a draft determination for the Broadcasting, Recorded Entertainment and 
Cinemas Award 2010 at Attachment A. 
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Directions attached to the Statement directed parties with an objection to the draft determination 
to file their objections by 26 February 2018. Any submissions in reply to those objections were 
directed to be filed by 12 March 2018. 
 
To date, no submissions have been received in relation to the draft determination published.  
 
Our records indicate that you are an interested party but have not provided any submissions in 
relation to the published draft determination. 
 
I write to advise that parties are directed to file any submission they wish to make in relation to the 
draft determination for the Broadcasting, Recorded Entertainment and Cinemas Award 2010  by no 
later than 4:00pm, Friday 6 April 2018. All material should be sent to amod@fwc.gov.au. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
ERIN BULLUSS 
Member Support Research Team 

Fair Work Commission 
amod@fwc.gov.au  

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000 
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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